

Graduation 2016 (Performance!)

Dear 6th & 7th Grade Band and Color Guard students and parents,

Friday, June 3 is Graduation Day. This performance has been on our music calendars since last year, and an important event in which we make the tradition of honoring our Redwood 8th graders through music as we will do for you in the upcoming years!

Our performers' presence is important to the group and to the success of this event. We know that those first few hours of summer are quite valuable, and we appreciate that they keep their commitment to spending them in celebration of our graduates, just as we will do for our 8th grade musicians when they in turn graduate in the upcoming years.

Report times: 3:00 PM

Performance Attire for **Musicians**:

- Plain white top (t-shirts, polos or dress shirts are okay)
- Khaki pants or shorts
- Closed toe street shoes
- (standard sunglasses are okay)

Performance Attire for Color Guard:

- Color Guard tank
- Blue jeans
- Closed toe street shoes
- (standard sunglasses are okay)

Approximate dismissal times: 4:30 PM

Students may call parents to confirm ending time; of course, students may also stay and enjoy the remainder of the ceremony to cheer for our graduates!

Thank you all for a wonderful year. Have a safe and relaxing summer. Keep practicing, and see you in the Fall!

Mr. Jow, Mr. Gould, Mr. Ramirez, Mrs. Hunter & Ms. Rubio